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Monday Market Report: 08/09/2021 

Hello again everyone! 2” dimensional lumber and 4” timbers tightened up in the last couple of weeks in 

southern yellow pine, but there’s still plenty of downward pricing pressure in plywood and osb to make up for it. 1” 

boards and decking are still propped up for now, but there have not been any recent increases regionally.  

 

If anyone is looking for some good news this week, call or email us about plywood. Prices have come down 

quite a bit, and we have got some deals available. For anyone that will be needing hardwood, plan for additional lead 

times and let us know as soon as you can. We want to help you keep your work on time, and we appreciate your help 

doing so.  

 

 

Please feel free to reach out to me with any specific questions or feedback on the Report or anything else in the world 

of lumber. The entire Lodge Lumber team is dedicated to being a valued partner to our customers, vendors, and to our 

community. We look forward to talking with you all soon! 

 

Andrew Harris – Sales Manager  

andrew@lodgelumber.com 

 

 

 

For quotes and orders, email lodgeteam@lodgelumber.com or call us 713-672-6679 

https://www.lodgelumber.com/contact/ 
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